
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Indoor & Garden Weddings 

The picturesque veranda overlooks a beautiful two-tier water feature in a garden that hosts 150 guests for a wedding ceremony. 

Our function rooms holds 150 guests comfortably Our garden area can hold more than 500 guests in a marquee. All weddings 

are held in the evenings only from 16:00 hrs. Catering and full bar facilities will be provided as required guests are prohibited 

from bringing their own food and beverages onto the premises. 

marketing@chapmangolf.co.zw 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday Club and Saturday Club Competitions . 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Dear Member                                                    February 2020 Newsletter 

Compliments of the new season  

I hope you are enjoying the new decade. The rains are blessing our course as it is now greener than ever. The 

course is in great shape and is welcoming all to a fantastic challenge We emphasize the importance of basic 

Player Responsibilities. These would include: - Fixing Ball Marks, Repairing Divots, and Raking Bunkers. Happy 

Golfing  

 
 
 

 
Corporate & Fundraising Golf Days 

Chapman’s goal is to deliver executive and elegant service, all you need to do is to bring your guests and 

prizes, then leave the rest to us. We provide a room for registration, starters, score cards & scoring, and 

facilities for Prize Giving Cocktails. Our field takes up 120 players  

Friday dates still available for this quarter  

24 April 2020 

30 April 2020 
 
 

 

 

Functions 

mailto:marketing@chapmangolf.co.zw


   

 

 Family Celebrations -   We host birthdays, anniversaries, and funeral wakes. 

 Board Meetings - Our air-conditioned boardroom can host a maximum of 15pax. 

 Conferences & Meetings - For conferences we offer full conference facilities with a seating capacity of 

150pax maximum. 

 
 

Sponsor our Club competitions and get mileage for your business, contact Tabeth, Ranga and Douglas and 

secure your date for sponsoring the Wednesday and Saturday Club Competitions. We are the best platform to 

advertise your business. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE SPONSOR DATE SPONSOR 

4 March   Please sponsor this day 7 March CBZ Monthly Medal  

11 March  Please sponsor this day 14 March  Please sponsor this day 

18 March Please sponsor this day 21 March Please sponsor this day 

25 March  Please sponsor this day 28 March  Please sponsor this day 

                       LAIZA’S FOOD SERVICE  

 

WE ARE OPEN  

 

EVERYDAY DAY OF THE WEEK  

 

Business Lunches – Wednesday, Friday and Saturday 

Friday – Braai Lunches  

Sunday – Sunday 3 course Lunches  

 

 



   

The rains eventually started in earnest in January and our course was transformed back into 
the course we all know and love. The start of the year always brings with it optimism and the 
hope of better things to come and 2020 was no exception.  
 
The Ladies Section had a busy start to the year. On 18th January 2020, we held the Captains 
Versus Vice Captain competition. This was supported by all the Harare Clubs and a great day 
of golf and camaraderie was had by all. The Captains team won 19-5.  The Gaby Tomlinson 
Trophy scheduled for 16th February 2020 was postponed due to rain and this will now be 
played on 1st March 2020. 
 
The World Handicap System is now up and running smoothly, with thanks to the hard work of 
Mr. Sydney Chakuchichi and the Golf Administration staff.  
 
Congratulations to Loice Chingono and Priscilla Makurumure who both made the ZLGU Top 
Chicks selection. We wish them all the best in the Tournament on 21st February 2020.  
 
 

 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE PRO SHOP
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chapman members and guests. We have unbeatable 

prices in Zimbabwe in products to do with golf. We hope to 

see you in our pro shop soon! 

 

 

 

News from the Ladies Desk – Lady Captain Pam Massey  

 



   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A very warm welcome to all the new Lady Members who have joined us this year. Please get in 
touch with one of the committee members, who’s details are on the website and on the board 
downstairs and get involved in our weekly competitions and Club events – we look forward to 
seeing you on the course! 
 
 

 
 

If you think it's hard to meet new 

people, try picking up the wrong 

golf ball 



   

 

January 2020 New Members 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

NAME 

Genesis Mapeza Stanford Dehwe 

Anywell Takarova Edias Mukuruva 

Vaibhav Harsora Tawanda Utete 

Aurthur Choga Chipo Tapfumaneyi 

Cosmas Mukwesha Stanford Dehwe 

Nhamo Marandu Edias Mukuruva 

Tawanda Katsumbe Tawanda Utete 

Genesis Mapeza Chipo Tapfumaneyi 

Olynda Nyamanhindi  



   

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 

 

 Kindly note our phones are down when there is no ELECTRICITY, we switch on the Generator @ 10 am 

everyday but you can contact the club on cell phones 0784014414 Accounts & 0718194081 Reception 

 Subscription fees for this quarter January to March 2020 are now due. Unpaid accounts will be suspended, 

please avoid this embarrassment. 

 Members Please Note!! Subscription fees are prepaid for your membership, not after the period due. No 

instalments payments will be accepted. 

 Members with outstanding subscription fees from previous quarters should approach the General Manager 

for reinstatement. 

 Members are reminded to handle club property with care i.e. changing rooms’ equipment, towels, 

showers, sauna and any other club property that you make use of. 

 Players are urged to look after their valuables when they are at the Club, 

 

 They must not leave their car windows and doors open, please close and lock them. 

 They must lock away their valuables e.g. jewellery, cash, cell phones etc. and not to leave 

them in their bags in the changing rooms. 

 They must check all their Golf Clubs with their caddies after playing and before leaving the 

club.  

 Please note lockers are Club property for rental at $80.00 per annum or $8 per day. 

 Let us keep our Club House and Golf Course environments clean by placing litter in the bins that 

are provided on the course and around the Club house.  
Visit our website on www.chapmangolf.co.zw to view your handicaps, forthcoming events, recent results and much 

more information about your club, also like our Facebook page ‘Chapman Golf Club’ 

 

 
 

 

http://www.chapmangolf.co.zw/

